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29th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Thursday 7th March, we will be celebrating ‘World Book Day’ at Valence Primary.  
 
On this day we are inviting all of the children to come into school dressed up in a HOME-MADE COSTUME of their 
favourite book character and participate in various exciting book related activities throughout the day. A suggested 
donation of £1.00 for children in pre-bought costumes only, would be much appreciated, which will go towards 
increasing our stock of books.  
  
However, if your child does not wish to come dressed up, then they must come to school in their full school uniform.  
 
In celebration of World Book Day, each child will be given a £1.00 book token to spend at participating bookshops 
(details on the back of the token).   
  
Together we will make this a World Book Day to remember!  
 
Many thanks.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
  
Mr R November   
Headteacher  
  
 
Rights Respecting – Article 28  
Every child has a right to an education. 


